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Mr. Fuller, 
 
 
There were no asbestos materials specified for use in the Smiths Station High School project that 
we designed for the Lee County Board of Education and to the best of my knowledge, there were 
no asbestos materials used in the construction of Smiths Station High School. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Gene E. Kelley 
McKee and Associates 
Architecture and Interior Design 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
         
        




